

DYNAMITE YOUTH CENTER FOUNDATION, INC.

www.dycinc.org
Executive Director
William A. Fusco
Associate Director
Karen J. Carlini

January, 2014

Dear Friends,

Early in our forty-plus years of providing drug-abuse treatment for adolescents, DYC came to feel very strongly that for optimum success, young men and women require a program that is exclusive to them, with a staff that is geared to their particular needs. As a result of staying true to our specialist mission, DYC has become expert in working with young people.

We have become highly regarded authorities on treating the multi-faceted problems of teen-age drug abuse, incorporating all the elements that our still-developing young people must absorb for a permanently favorable outcome: socially, emotionally, and academically. *Above all, a mastery of self-knowledge and an understanding of how the world works.* DYC is a comprehensive, long-term program, not a "30 day miracle." It takes hard work to attain lasting success, and staff and members are in this together for the long term.

On April 9, 2014 we will come together again to celebrate our forty-third anniversary: a party at the Prospect Park Picnic House with all our friends who provide the support and ongoing encouragement that help make us successful. This will be an evening of special festivities – Ed Kenny, our Facility Director and a founding member, is retiring and we want to let him know with our merry-making how happy we have been all these years to have him in our corner.

Dynamite asks you to please continue to demonstrate your commitment to this meaningful work: fill out the enclosed commemorative journal form with your personal message or business ad. Our members are urged to patronize our sponsors and your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. We hope you will never need us, but we need you now, more than ever.

Sincerely yours,

Naomi V. Ferro

Journal Editor

Peter Young
Chair, Board of Directors